State of Tennessee

Health Facilities Commission
Andrew Jackson, 9t Floor, 502 Deaderick Street, Nashville, TN 37243
www.tn.gov/hsda Phone: 615-741-2364 Fax: 615-741-9884

April 11, 2024

Ross Chessor

Tennessee Orthopaedic Alliance (TOA)
1800 Medical Center Parkway, Suite 100
Murfreesboro, TN 37128

RE: Tennessee Orthopaedic Alliance (TOA) -RE2403-004

Dear Mr. Chessor

On April 11, 2024, the Tennessee Health Facilities Commission reviewed your relocation
exemption application per T.C.A. 68-11-1607. The application proposed the following:

The relocation of a 1.5T Magnetic Resonance Imaging (MRI) service (that serves
pediatric and adult patients) from its current location at 141 Hillcrest Drive, Clarksville
(Montgomery County), TN 37043 to a newly constructed building located at 1000 South
Gateway Blvd., Clarksville (Montgomery County), TN 37043.

The relocation exemption application for the above referenced project has been approved.
If you have questions or require additional information, please feel free to contact this office.
Sincerely,

Fipar Shait™

Logan Grant
Executive Director

cc: Ann Reed, HFC Deputy Director
Jim Christoffersen, HFC General Counsel
File



